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       6th January 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Early School Closure on Thursday 9th March 2023 
 
On Thursday 9th March 2023, we will be holding our annual ‘Options Subject Taster Day’ for students in Year 9. This 
is always an enjoyable afternoon where Year 9 are able to trial potential subjects in a taster session before making 
a fully informed decision on their Key Stage 4 Option Choices. 
 
Year 9 will remain on school site until 3pm but all other year groups will finish at 12.30pm. Platinum Coaches and 
Apple Coaches will operate two collection times on this day to accommodate this schedule.  The first collection will 
be at 12.30pm for students in Years 7, 8, 10,11 and Sixth Form and then buses will return at 3pm to collect students 
in Year 9.  
 
If you are unable to make arrangements for your child to be collected at 12.30pm and need supervision until 3pm, 
please advise us in writing before Friday 10th February 2023. 
 
Thank you for your support with ensuring that the Year 9 students have this opportunity. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr D Edwards 
Headteacher  
 


